
 
 

From:   Ginger Dewey <VDewey@yorktech.edu> 

Sent:   Friday, February 07, 2014 7:40 AM 

To:   Diane Heberlein <dianeh@magnapubs.com> 

Subject:  RE: Share your feedback on today’s Magna Online Seminar - February 6, 2014 

 

Hi Diane, 

 

I wanted to thank for you replacing the webinar we had before with this one [“Using Universal 

Design to Support All Online Students”].  It was excellent and my faculty learned a lot. 

 

We are currently involved in the TAACCCT [Trade Adjustment Assistance Community College 

and Career Training] grant which requires UDL.  If others across the US who are also working 

on this grant have not seen this webinar, then they need to.   

 

It helped to put things in a straightforward way to where my faculty know what is expected in 

UDL, and it isn’t as scary as they thought it would be. 

 

Again, thank you! 

 

Ginger Dewey 

 

Department Manager. Distance Learning 

York Technical College 

452 S. Anderson Rd. 

Rock Hill, SC 29730 

Tel: 803.327.8038 | Fax: 803.981.7193 

VDewey@yorktech.edu 


